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mike.sblafco@gmail.com

From: salvucci@silcom.com
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 4:12 PM
To: mike.sblafco@gmail.com
Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD

Hello Mr. Michael Prater, 
I am the owner of 2 parcels in the Santa Rita Hills CSD and strongly support the establishment of the CSD Sphere of 
Influence - to include the MOA road we use for the only access to our properƟes. 
Thank you for your efforts on our behalf, Angelo Salvucci 


